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SUSTAINABLE CONSTRUCTION TRAINING COURSE

As part of its commitments under the Energy Performance of Buildings
Directive, the Environmental Action & Management Plan and the Government’s
Green Procurement Policy, the Department of the Environment is organising a
2-day training course on sustainable construction.

‘The course is being delivered by the Green Register, who will be sending three
of their expert trainers to Gibraltar to deliver the course in “Sustainable Building
Services,” said the Hon Dr John Cortes, Minister for the Environment.

Several student places will be available to individuals from outside the Ministry
at a cost of £135 per place, including lunch and refreshments. The course will
take place at the Caleta Hotel on 23/24 January 2014 with all relevant
information being available on the Thinking Green website
(www.thinkinggreen.gov.gi)
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